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President Doland Trump 

White House 

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 

Washington, D.C. 20500 

USA 

 

April 22th, 2025 

 

Dear President Trump, 

I am writing to you on behalf of Iranian Democracy front, a political movement representing 
Iranians committed to Freedom and Democracy in Iran. 

Iran has always been a peaceful and friendly Nation. The regime that had ruled Iran since 1979, 
has not been the choice of Iranian people. We believe that the future of Iran must be decided by 
Iranians.  

For a long time, Iranians have demonstrated their rejection of the Islamic Republic and showed 
their aspiration for a real regime change. 

Mr. President you mentioned: “I want Iran to be a prosperous, great, and happy country, …”. To 
achieve these goals Iranians, need Freedom and Democracy that they are denied under the 
present regime. Any and all attempts have been made with this regime to change their attitude 
without any result.  

Today, majority of Iranians, have chosen Prince Reza Pahlavi as the legitimate leader, for regime 
change and guide for the democratic transition. 

Historically Iranians have been peaceful people. We are against all foreign military aggression. 

Our demand is no war, no discussion with this regime, but support of the Iranian people in their 
struggle for Freedom, Democracy and Peace. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Assadollah Nasre-Esfahani (former minister) 

 

Iranian Democracy Front (I.D.F)  

(IDF) is an assembly of thirty-four organizations and groups of patriots with diverse political beliefs from all over Europe, 

North America and Australia. The common goal of all these groups is to help the Iranian people to replace the present 

oppressive Islamic regime with democracy thus, bring peace and harmony to the whole region.  
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